
St Paul's Nantucket

 

Sunday at St. Paul’s  
Sun., June 4th          Pentecost ~ Wear red to Church  
8:00 am                      Holy Eucharist Rite I   
10:00 am                    Holy Eucharist Rite II 
10:00 am                    Sunday School & Nursery Care  

    Coffee Hour in Gardner Hall  
      11:00 am  Sunday Morning Forum in the            

Chapel  
  

This Week at St. Paul’s 
Daily 
8:00 am-7:00 pm   The Church is open for prayer 

  

Mon.-Fri.  
8:30 am-12:30 pm  Parish Office is open  
  

Tues., June 6th  
10:30 am     Sherburne Commons Worship  
5:00 pm     Lectionary Group  
5:30 pm     Capoeira in Gardner Hall  
  
Wed., June 7th   
8:30 am                 Mid– week Service   
9:30 am        Staff Meeting  
  

Thurs., June 8th   
11:30 am Book Group 
4:00 pm  Vestry Meeting  
5:30 pm  Capoeira in Gardner Hall  
  

Sat., June 10th  
9:00 am             Centering Prayer   

10:00 am           Youth Choir Rehearsal 
10:45 am           Church School Singers Rehearsal   
  
Sun., June 11th  Trinity Sunday  
8:00 am                Holy Eucharist Rite I   
9:00 am                Discussion in the Parish House  
10:00 am              Holy Eucharist Rite II 
10:00 am              Sunday School & Nursery Care     
                             Coffee Hour in Gardner Hall  
  

  

 

 

 

 

Children's Sunday 

and Sundae Sunday 

Sunday, June 18, 2017 
On Sunday, June 18 during the 10 a.m. service, the 

Children will led the service. After the service, we 

will continue the celebration with Sundae Sunday. 

 

Liturgy Discussion Rescheduled    
There will be a meeting June 11th after the 8:00am service 

in the Parish House to discuss Liturgy used during the 

service. Please join us. 



  

 

 

Collection for Food Pantry  
Our next collection for the Food Pantry will occur 
Sunday, June 4th, at both services. You are 
encouraged to bring a brown grocery bag 
containing your favorite non-perishable items that 
you would purchase for yourself.  In addition to 
food stuffs, needed items include those not eligible 
for food stamps –for example, laundry detergent, 
dish soap, shampoo and cleaning supplies. There 
are “Outreach Donation” available if you wish to 
make a monetary donation.  
  

 

 

Knitting Ministry Resumes 
Our members have been busy working on Prayer 
Shawls over the winter, but we have missed the 
fellowship as we pray and knit. 
We will happily resume our usually meetings 
starting Monday, June 12 at 7:00 PM and Tuesday, 
June 13 at 2:00 PM.  If you are interested in 
learning to knit or working on a shawl, please join 
one of the groups.  We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Guest Celebrants 
June 25th will be The Rev. Fred Thayer 
July 2nd will be The Rev. Will Billow 
  

 
  

                   
Thank You  
The St Paul’s fellowship committee would like to 
thank all those people who so generously brought 
wonderful treats for coffee hour this year and 
helped with the clean-up. Our special thanks to you 
all for making a lovely coffee hour and time of 
fellowship at St Pauls Church. 
  

Barbara Anderson, Marina Austin, Denise 
Beneteau, Jean Bennett, Lucy Bixby, The 
Borneman Family, Pat Dick, The Frable Family, 
Sister Susanna Margaret, Pam Goddard ,Vicki 
Goss, Victoria Harvey, Carolyn Hills, Beth Keith, 
Betty MacDonald, Deanna McCormick, The 
Moore Family, Tracy and Bill Murray, Ruthann 
Rahal, Ann and Phil Smith, Yvette St Jean, and 
Debbie Timmerman 
  

The fellowship committee is very grateful for your 
help  
  

Sheila Daume – Chair, Nancy Bills, Dottie 
Gennaro, Penny MacIntyre, Nancy Newhouse, 
Sharon Robinson, Barbara Stevens, Stacey Stuart, 
Libby Tracy, Randy White, and Nancy Jane 
Woolley. 
  

Christian Education Opportunities  
  

Tuesday Lectionary Study 
Everyone is invited to join John in the Parish 
House on Tuesdays at 5:00 pm. We will discuss 
the upcoming week's lessons. Join us 
  

Thursday Afternoon Book Group 
Thursdays, 11:30 am -12:30 pm  
St. Paul’s Parish House  

We are studying Thin Places: An Evangelical 
Journey into Celtic Christianity, by Tracy Balzer. 
For more information, please contact Lucy Bixby: 
bixbyphoto@gmail.com 
 

Saturday Evening Worship 
We are offering a short Eucharistic service each 
Saturday evening at 5:30 for the months of July 
and August. The service will be right out of the 
prayer book --no bulletins or music--but a casual 
"come as you are" atmosphere to which children 
and adults are invited. We will gather in the Chapel. 



 

Centering Prayer Group 
Saturdays, 9:00 am -10:00 am  
St. Paul’s Parish House  
Led by Sister Susanna Margaret   
This weekly group includes an opening prayer or 
meditation, a 20-minute  practice of Centering 
Prayer (silent sitting), a scripture reading, and a 
time for discussion. 
  

Sunday Morning  

 

 

 

 

   
 
June 4th, Vicky Goss, will discuss the outreach 
group’s mission after the 10:00 am service, in the 
Chapel. 
  
June 18, Lou Gennaro and Stacy Stuart, will 
discuss the workings of the vestry after the 10:00 
am service, in the Chapel. 
  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
We pray for: Justin, Archbishop of Canterbury; Michael 
our Presiding Bishop; Alan, our Bishop; Gayle, our 
Suffragan Bishop; Bud and Barbara, our retired 
Suffragans; and John, our Rector.   
  

We pray for:  George, Stewie, Georgina, Henry, Nancy, 
Deb, Luke,  Andrew,  Michael, Rob, Fallon, Eileen, Justin, 
Will,  Beatrix, Anna, Lexi, Ted, Barb, Andrea, Marianne, 
Vi, Pat, June.   
  

The Anglican Cycle of Prayer: The Rev. Michael 
Herenz, Bishop of North East India.  
  

The Diocesan Cycle of Prayer: St. Andrew’s Church, 
Methuen;   
St. Paul’s Church, Newburyport; St. Paul’s Church, North 
Andover;   
Brooks School Chapel, North Andover; Deacons.   
  

We pray for: The men and women serving in our Armed 
Forces; easing of racial tensions in our country; those 
with mental illness and their    families; healing and peace 
among peoples and nations throughout the world; the 
President of the United States, the United States 
Congress, the Supreme Court and all in authority; our 
brothers and sisters from other faiths; our local Food 
Pantry, the Rental Assistance Program; and the God’s 
Child Project in Guatemala. 
 
Sharon Robinson will arrange and deliver today’s altar 
flowers to those who are ill, recovering from surgery, 
needing cheer and/or celebrating a special event or 
achievement.  
 
Penny Macintyre is today’s Coffee Hour Coordinator. 
Erin Schrader, Yvette St. Jean, and Sister Susanna 
Margaret are providing the refreshments. Thank you for 
your help. 
 

  

This week's Scripture Reading 

 Acts 2:1-21 

 1 Corinthians 12:3b-13 

 John 20:19-23 

 Psalm 104:25-35, 37

 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.lectionarypage.net/YearA_RCL/Pentecost/APentDay_RCL.html#ot1
http://www.lectionarypage.net/YearA_RCL/Pentecost/APentDay_RCL.html#nt1
http://www.lectionarypage.net/YearA_RCL/Pentecost/APentDay_RCL.html#gsp1
http://www.lectionarypage.net/YearA_RCL/Pentecost/APentDay_RCL.html#ps1

